
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 17, 2016 
 
Leonard Read 
Kirkland Construction 
P.O. Box 580 
Rye, CO 81069 
 
RE: Flying Horse Pit; DRMS File No. M-2013-012; Inspection Problem Abatement 
 Extension Approval 
 
Dear Mr. Read, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety has received, reviewed, and approved the 
request for an extension of the corrective action date for the above referenced pit. The new 
corrective action date is: 
 
1. The operator shall, at the entrance of the mine site, post a sign which shall be clearly visible 

from the access road with the following: the name of the operator, a statement that a 
reclamation permit for the operation has been issued by the Colorado Mined Land 
Reclamation Board; and the permit number.  The operator shall submit photo documentation 
that a proper sign has been posted by the corrective action date. – January 20, 2017. 

 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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